CITY OF BALTIMORE DEPARTMENT OF LAW

ANDRE M. DAVIS, CITY SOLICITOR
100 N. HOLLIDAY STREET

SUITE 101, CiTY HALL
BALTIMORE, MD 21202

BERNARD C. “JACK” YOUNG
Mayor

June 13, 2019

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

Attn: Executive Secretary

Room 409, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Re:  City Council Bill 19-0358 — Children and Youth Fund —Interim Governance
and Administration - 1 Year Extension

Dear President and City Council Members:

The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 19-0358 for form and legal
sufficiency. The bill would extend the interim governance and administration of the Children and
Youth Fund by another year. It does so by changing the date listed in Section 9-6 of Article 5 of
the City Code.

As there are no legal impediments to this bill, the Law Department approves it for form
and legal sufficiency.

Very truly yours,
Lo Wit

Elena DiPietro

Chief Solicitor

cc: Andre M. Davis, City Solicitor
Jeffrey Amoros, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Hilary Ruley, Chief Solicitor
Victor Tervala, Chief Solicitor
Ashlea Brown, Assistant Solicitor



